January 23, 2020
Dear Parents,

The third nine weeks is an important time of year. The kids are able to work much more independently, and you may notice that the work is becoming a little more challenging. In the next couple of weeks we will begin our SAT practice pages as we prepare for end of year testing at the end of April. The practice pages will help the kids get used to the format of the SAT’s.  The kids will also learn to use their reasoning skills and it gives them a chance to do some review lessons.
We are working hard and I’m giving more challenges as we go.  We’re still learning more about homonyms, synonyms and antonyms. We have had fun trying to think of different ones.  This week the kids got to practice contractions and math facts on their white boards.  In English, we are working on prepositions and objects of the prepositions. 

We are really enjoying the China unit.  The kids get excited when it is time for history and they are very engaged in our discussions.  We have world maps in the room that  the kids can use in their free time to help them learn the continents.  We will conclude our unit with a project due next Monday, January 27th, a Chinese feast on Wednesday, January 29th and a test on January 30th!  We would like our parents who are able to join us for our feast at 11:45 on the 29th.  We’ll sample some Chinese food, share some of what we’ve learned about China and make a craft.  A feast reservation form went home last week.  Please send in $4.00 for each person in your family who is planning on attending if you have not already done so.  

A Few Reminders:

Open Enrollment Open House is tonight at 7:00.  I hope you will be able to come welcome prospective families and bring some friends who might be interested in joining the FCS family.
January Bible Family Activity Memory Verse (Due January 28th):

John 8:47 “Whoever belongs to God hears what God says.  The reason you do not hear is that you do not belong to God.”

9 Read ‘n Quiz Points are due by February 5th!

(OVER)

Valentine’s Day Party:

I will have a party with the class on Friday, February 14th.  The PTO is providing pizza and we will also have a sweet treat.  Please send in valentines for your child to exchange with each of his/her classmates and a decorated bag or box for the valentines they receive!

Homework:

Spelling worksheet due Monday

Reading story and worksheets due Monday (*Please return reading books Monday)

Bible verse and Family Activity due Tuesday

Math worksheets due Thursday

Be reading for Read ‘n Quiz
Work on China projects!

